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Full Text

To meet the major challenges facing indigenous peoples in Africa, the Permanent
Forum recommends that the United Nations system and other entities with
expertise on indigenous peoples’ issues in the African region support the Working
Group on Indigenous Populations/Communities in Africa to promote and protect
the rights of indigenous peoples.
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